FILE MEMORANDUM

TO: CASE NO. GNR-T-19-07
FROM: MATT HUNTER
DATE: FEBRUARY 6, 2020

RE: CASE CLOSED

In its October 11, 2019 decision memorandum, Commission Staff recommended the
Commission accept the TRS Administrator’s recommendation to extend the Agreement with
Hamilton Telephone Company dba Hamilton Telecommunications at revised rates. At its October

15, 2019 Decision Meeting, the Commission accepted the TRS Administrator’s recommendation.

Consequently, Case No. GNR-T-19-07—Idaho Telecommunications Relay Service (TRS)

Contract Extension with Hamilton Telecommunications—is hereby closed.

A

Matt Hunter
Deputy Attorney General

I'\Lega\CONTRACTS\TRS_Dunbar\Memos\close case memo_Hamilton contract extension.docx




